
 

25th February 2016 
 

 
HI Lorraine, Belinda, Lee, 
  
I just wanted to get in touch and express how excellent I thought last night’s Parents’ 
Information Evening was.  I know how much work must go in to coordinating an 
evening like that and trying to accommodate parents with different schedules isn’t 
easy.  I found it so valuable to hear from all the specialist teachers and thought it was 
a great format to inform such a big group of people (which can’t always be easy!).  It 
was great that it was scheduled after business hours too, to accommodate us getting 
there after work.  
  
I’ve decided I’d like to return to primary school because the kids are getting to do the 
most fantastic things and I’m jealous and would much prefer it to coming to work 
each day!   
 
I’m so impressed that you have the science program, with access to RMIT students 
and also that the kids are learning Auslan.  My son is teaching me things every 
week!  I’m really excited about chatting about the First Fleet with my son too – I’m a 
little history obsessed.   
  
The passion from the teaching staff is really evident and I hope the night was a 
success for you all (and you’re not too exhausted!). 
 
I just wanted you all to know that it’s appreciated and valued and positive feedback 
is not always given when it should be!  The kids are lucky to go to such a great school 
with so many excellent opportunities. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Kind regards, 
GEORGIA KEMP  
 


